
TY Updates and What’s On Next Week!
Welcome back everyone to school after the Easter break! We hope everyone had a
wonderful two week break and the easter bunny visited. Eid Mubarak to those who
celebrated on Wednesday! After a very productive year so far, students’ work is
paying off for our sensational musical, end of year exams, and final work experience
block. Make sure to work hard for the last few weeks of school in our final term
before a well-deserved summer!

Fighting Words
On Monday, Mr Cleary’s English class headed off to Fighting Words
Over the course of two hours, the girls were split into groups of four and worked
together to produce a play each. The TYs really showed their creativity and let their
imaginations run wild as plays about an alien sighting on a train, being trapped on a
roller coaster and missing a flight were all produced to great effect.Great fun was
had with some near ‘Oscar worthy’ performances! Everyone then got the opportunity
to practise creative writing for ten minutes. All in all, the Fighting Words workshops
were a great way to let the TYs express their creativity and innovative thinking.

TY Reminders

Glendalough Hike
A reminder that the remaining €23 is due today. Please go to easy payments to
make this payment.

Next week:

TY Musical
The long awaited performance of Shrek: The Musical has finally arrived! The TY
Musical class will be displaying their commendable performance on Tuesday,
Wednesday, and Thursday next week. Tickets have officially sold out for every night!
An additional well done to the junk kouture and enterprise classes for all their work in
organising the event and the beautiful set.

TY Gaisce Hike - Glendalough
Next Friday, TY’s have their Gaisce Hike in Glendalough. All information regarding
this hike is on the app.
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